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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
 

PDN 2013-3 

PCB Ceramic Housed Wirewound Resistor – PC Mount 
July 1, 2013 

 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. has announced its intention to discontinue 

manufacture of the PCB series. 

 

 

Product:   PCB Series. 

 

Discontinuation Announcement Date:  July 1, 2013.  

Last Order Date:   Dec. 31, 2013 (subject to availability of materials). 

Last Ship Date:    July 1, 2014. 

Recommended Replacements: NSZ Series. 

 

Reason for Discontinuation: Difficulties with raw material availability and low 

market demand. 

 

 

 

 
For information please contact: 

 

 
Joseph Biernacki 

Vice President 

Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2466 

jbiernacki@seielect.com 


